
MEMORANDUM 
 
November 12, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  “Children’s Day of Hope” press conference 
 
 
Remarks for this event are attached, along with a copy of the proclamation issued for the 
event.  A young man named Sebastian Beck is going to read the proclamation, but it’s not 
scheduled to be read until the end of the program.  I’d like to get it moved up so you can 
introduce him and have him read the proclamation up at the podium with you.  I will let 
you know as soon as possible about this. 
 
A copy of the program is attached.  As of this writing (5pm Tuesday), Tuck is not 
confirmed as a speaker. 


